LAKE SAINT LOUIS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING

TUESDAY, JULY 14, 2009

7:30  P.M.

 MINUTES

1. Meeting called to order by Ed Sittner at 7:30 p.m.

2. Roll Call – see attached sheet

3. Approval of Agenda for JULY 14, 2009 meeting.  Motion by Joe Hochnadel, Second by Virginia Buckley. Motion approved.

4. Approval of minutes from JUNE 09, 2009 meeting.  Motion made by Doug Barker, Second by Joe Hochnadel. Motion approved.

5. COURSE REPORT: Mike Quallen reported that the irrigation project is   completed except for a couple minor repairs.  Concrete carts paths should be starting shortly and will take three days to complete.  Dirt from the cart path construction will be used to start the new extended tee boxes. 

6.      OLD BUSINESS
a. JUNIOR GOLF PROGRAM: Chad Green the director of the program reported that a total of 42 Juniors are currently signed up to play in the Junior Golf Program.  Match play started the 10th of July and the Juniors eight years and younger are playing a four hole match with teeing area shortened to the fairway.  Juniors nine and older are playing nine hole match and play from the regular tees.  Juniors also spent one session at the driving range and both participants and parents complemented the program for this activity.

b. PROPOSAL FOR CHANGING THE NAME OF THE GOLF COURSE: The board of directors for the CA turned down this change. No additional proposal will be submitted 

7.       NEW BUSINESS
a. COMMITTEE REPOTS:  Virginia Buckley reported that the ladies leagues were very complementary towards the golf course condition.  A question was raised about unauthorized people using the golf course, plus how much authority the starter shack employees had to stop this unauthorized play.   The Golf Committee would like to make a request to have Ron Wilson, Operations Manager, to meet with starter shack personnel and clarify their authority to stop unauthorized play. 

b. EXTRA CART: Motion was made by Joe Hochnadel that a fifth riding cart should be added at the present time due to extra usage during the hot weather.  Motion was seconded by Buddy Maupin and the motion was approved.

c. LSLCA MAJOR CAPITAL PROJECTS CAMPAIGN: Ed Sittner updated the committee on the projects campaign and further discussing will be held at the next committee meeting.

8. Next scheduled meeting of the golf committee will be August 11th, 2009.

9. Meeting was adjourned at 8:34 p.m. Motion by Doug Barker seconded by Buddy Maupin.  Motion was approved

                           Submitted July14th, 2009 - Doug Barker
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